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To whom it may concern,  
 
We represent the ownership of 1230 La Colllina Dr, Los Angeles CA 90210, adjacent to the lots 
at 1150-1200 N La Collina Dr, Los Angeles CA 90069. We are in support of City Planning Case ZA-
2022-760-ZAA / ENV-2022-761-CE, for the addition of two concrete pilasters and a wrought iron 
fence above 8 feet in the front yard setback.  
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Stephen Badger  
3/17/22 
 
 


